BTV: Invitation to the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020
On 12 Jun 2020, Ben Thanh Tourist Service Corporation invited the shareholders to attend the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 of the Corporation as follows:
1. Time to hold the Meeting: 8 a.m. on 26 Jun 2020;

2. Place of the Meeting: Hall on Floor 10, Vien Dong Hotel, No. 275A Pham Ngu Lao - Pham Ngu Lao Ward - District 1 - Ho Chi Minh City;

3. Attendees: all shareholders according to the list closed on 09 Jun 2020;
4. Conditions of attendance to the Meeting:

When attending the Meeting, shareholders please bring this Notice, ID card or passport and letter of authorization (according to the attached form) in case of authorization to attend the Meeting.

To ensure smoothly arranging, holding the Meeting and welcoming attendees, shareholders please send letter of authorization to the General Meeting of Shareholders before 5 p.m. on 23 Jun 2020.

For all details, please contact:

Office of Board of Directors of Ben Thanh Tourist Service Corporation

Address: 82-84 Calmette, Nguyen Thai Binh Ward - District 1 - Ho Chi Minh City

Tel.: (84 - 8) 3 822 7788 - Fax: (84 - 8) 3 829 5060

5. Contents at and documents related to the Meeting: shareholders please see them on website of the Company at link www.benthanhtourist.com. 

